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QUESTIONS 

1.  In this RFP, is your preference to find something that already exists as it would likely take 15+ months 

(Sept 2019)?  

ANSWER: UMA is looking for housing that can be ready for the fall 2019 Semester, 

which means occupancy starting in August 2019. 
 

2. Secondly, you mention 20-50 units; are you anticipating 2 student, 4 student units, etc so this needs to 

be designed for 100 or more students?? 

ANSWER: UMA is looking for a solution for 20-50 students.  The 20-50 required beds 

can be configured in a suite style arrangement where, for example, there are 4 beds 

per unit, but the configuration can be dependent on the facility. 
 
 


